
                  July 28, 2024

I am sorry to report that District 27 B1 has lost its representative on the Lions Eye Bank 
of Wisconsin (LEBW) board.   A decision must be made prior to the scheduled Board 
orientation on August 19th.

Per instruction from LEBW, a District Governor is to appoint a Lion to finish the 
remaining term to June 30, 2025. At this November District convention, we will elect a 
Lion for a 3-year term July 1st, 2025- Jun 30th, 2028.  No prior officer position is 
required……JUST a desire to promote Lions Eye Bank and be involved.

 If interested in this position, please email DG Dave Holschbach at dajach@yahoo.com. 
Please send an email by August 8th, 2024, and based on the responses, a replacement 
will be made. You can also call or text DG Dave at 920-860-6162 expressing your 
interest. 

Job Description for LEBW Director would be as follows:

1. He/she is an active member in good standing of a chartered Lions club which is 
in good standing in his/her district.

2. Attend all Board meetings, to help establish policies that are in the best interest 
of the Eye Bank. 

3. Work cooperatively with other Directors and Council Representatives to keep 
Lions and Leos informed of the Eye Bank and its programs.

4. Serve actively on one or more committees when appointed by the Board 
Chairman.

5. They must be active in the district attending club, zone, district meetings and 
district convention to communicate and represent LEBW. 

Thank you for your interest and continued support, please share with your club as this is 
only going out as an email.

DG Dave Holschbach

920-860-6162

dajach@yahoo.com
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